2020 Esko Football Spectator Policy
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The maximum fan capacity allowed for outdoor contests set by the Minnesota Department of Health is 250.  Each school will allocate a prescribed amount of tickets to their participants' family members.  No community members or students unless designated as family will be admitted.
These admittance lists are required for both home and away games.    Parents must email tpagelkopf@esko.k12.mn.us to request admittance by communicating the names of those hoping to attend.   If there are games scheduled back to back we ask that you arrive shortly before the game and leave immediately after.  If requests exceed 100 for away games or 150 for home games families will receive a limited number of family members permitted to enter.  Any fan not wearing a mask or whose name is not on the admittance list will not be allowed to enter.
The admittance list will be sent to the host school’s athletic office on Friday by noon for games played on Monday.  All other lists are due by noon the day before the game.

The following information applies to games played at Esko:
· ESKO JH TICKET PRICES:  $0
· Home fans will enter through the main (big) gate located near the ticket booth facing South.  
· Visiting fans will enter through the West gate facing Canosia Road that is in front of the locker room building. 
· The public restrooms will be open but no one is permitted in the locker rooms or warming house.
· No concessions will be available and no tailgating is allowed on school grounds.
· NO ONE WILL BE ADMITTED TO THE GAME WITHOUT A MASK OR FACE COVERING
· Fans may remove their mask or face covering when seated in family pods or when at least 6’ from others.   
· Every other row of bleachers has been taped off to create a buffer between spectators.
· NO ONE WILL BE ADMITTED TO THE GAME WITHOUT THEIR NAME BEING ON THE ADMITTANCE LIST.  
· The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is working to help all of us safe from the threat of coronavirus.  While attending events like this please take the following everyday steps to help avoid the spread of all respiratory viruses:  Wear face coverings when entering or while moving around the facility and if you are within six feet of anyone you are not in regular contact with.  You are welcome to remove masks once seated away from others.  The public restrooms are open but locker rooms and indoor waiting areas are closed to the public.  Please wash your hands frequently.  These small actions will make a big difference and we thank you for your continued support as we move forward!*

